Y5 Newsletter Spring 2016 Second Half term.

We hope you have all had a good half term

<u>Advanced notice</u> - Next term – Monday 25th April we will be doing a workshop at Eden. The cost of this is £5.50 (passes cannot be used for this unfortunately as it is a taught session).

SWIMMING AND PE

We will start swimming on Friday. Please remember to pick up the children from Polkyth at 3:00. If you are not there by 3:10 the children will be on the poolside with Mr B. School tracksuits can be worn.

P.E will be on Tuesday mornings. Indoor kit is needed. Any tracksuits can be worn for Games and clubs – it is still pretty cold out there! Quite a few children are not bringing full PE kits to school – please can you check that the children do bring one!

WORLD BOOK DAY

We are looking forward to World Book Day on the ^{3rd} March. Don't forget you can come dressed as a character from a book or in your pyjamas ready for a bedtime story. We will be having a reading morning until 9:45 am - come into class and read with your child – it would be great to see as many of you as possible!

READING CHALLENGE

A reminder that the children need to complete the challenge by the 3^{rd} March.

CAMP

Thank you for payments made so far. The total amount needs to be paid by the end of this term. We will be holding a Year 5 Camp Information meeting soon (details to follow). We will send a letter out with everything discussed for those who cannot make it to the meeting.

It's a short, but busy term – please pop in to see us if you need to! Miss Jarvis and Miss Nile